
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

STUDENT AFFAIRS AND EXTRACURRICULAR DEVELOPMENT (SAED) 

DIRECTORATE: STUDENT GOVERNANCE AND LEADERSHIP DEVELOPMENT 
(SGLD) 

STRUCTURE: STUDENT REPRESENTATIVE COUNCIL (SRC) 

 
CALL FOR COMMENTS ON PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO THE SRC CONSTITUTION 

 

The Constitutional Review Conference (CRC), held at Toppieshoek from 22 to 24 November 2024, 
carefully reviewed and discussed proposed amendments to the SRC Constitution. The conference 
identified critical areas for revision, deliberated extensively, and adopted resolutions for amendment. 

In line with Paragraph 7.7 of the SRC Constitution, these proposed amendments are now published 
for comment by the Tshwane University of Technology (TUT) community during the stipulated 
consultation period. 

We invite all TUT community members to submit their written suggestions on how the SRC 
Constitution should be amended. As mandated by the SRC Constitution, all submissions will be 
thoroughly considered and presented to the Student Services Council and the University Council for 
approval. 

Submission Guidelines 

• Deadline: 12:00 PM, 31 January 2025 
• Submission Email: srcconstitutionalreview@tut.ac.za 
• Phone Assistance: 012 382 4284 

For further assistance or information, please contact the Constitutional Review Administrator at the 
provided email or phone number. 

We value your input and look forward to receiving your contributions. 

 

 

 
Dr. Gugulethu Xaba 
Director, Student Governance and Leadership Development 
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